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May - June 2024 

5/23/24 Changing Janitors – In late May after our last church council meeting, several 

of us had an email discussion regarding whether our desired candidate should be a HLLC 

employee or an independent contractor.  There were discussions related to the wage rate, 

possible overtime pay, and FICA/SS/FMLA benefits.  We will need more time to hash out these 

details to determine how to proceed.   

6/2/24  FEMA grants for church security –   Our grant application for the 2024 

Nonprofit Security Grant Program was submitted to the State of Colorado on June 2nd.   The 

State will send out a notification of the organizations chosen to receive funding and describe the 

next steps in the process sometime in August or September.  FEMA then will make the final 

award selections.   

Submitted by Ed Truett, Property Committee Chair 


